
 

 
 

NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF BANKING & FINANCE 
(NIBAF) 

 Invitation for Bids (IFB)  

 
 IFB No. NIBAF (Proc.)/Security Services/0000300/2022 

 
National Institute of Banking & Finance (NIBAF) invites sealed bids (Single Stage-Two 
Envelope procedure) from registered security companies/firms for “providing security 
guards” at its campus situated at H-8/1 Islamabad. The participating security company must 
have the NOC to operate in Islamabad. 

 
Bidding Documents containing necessary details  can be obtained on working days (except 
Saturday & Sunday) from April 01, 2022 to April 11, 2022 (09:00 A.M. to 1:00 PM) upon 
written request on company’s letter head and payorder (Nonrefundable) of Rs. 1,000 in favor 
of “National Institute of Banking & Finance”. Cash payment is not acceptable. 
  
A Pre-Bid meeting with bidders who have obtained the bidding documents will be held on 
April  14, 2022 at 11:00 AM to address their queries.  
 
The bids (separate sealed technical & financial paroposal) prepared in accordance with the 
instructions provided in the Bidding Documents must reach at office of the undersigned on or 
before in a hard form and submitted (in person, or by post) on or before April 21, 2022 at 
11:00 AM. The Technical Proposals will be opened on the same day at 11:30 AM in the 
presence of representatives of firms who may choose to attend. The financial proposals of the 
technically qualified bidders only will be opened at a later stage. 
 
NIBAF reserves the rights to cancel the bids under PPRA Rules. 
 
No query will be entertained on telephone.   

 
 

Sr. Joint Director Administration, 
National Institute of Banking & Finance 
H-8/1 Pitras Bukhari Road, Islamabad 

Tel: 051-9269844 
 
 


